Myers, Jeanie

Ny A =N
From: Lina Alhabash <Lina.Alhabash@trca.ca>
Sent: 2020/10/14 10:36 AM
To: Myers, Jeanie
Subject: RE: [EXTERNALJRE: Ace Drive and Inspire Blvd. [&~2.6020 ~oo\y
A-20206-00432 /6o™
Hi Jeanie, J

Based on my review, the subject properties at Ace Drive and Inspire Boulevard are located outside of TRCA’s Regulated
Area. As such, TRCA staff has no concerns with the proposed works and a TRCA permit will not be required.

Thank you,

Thank you for your email. Please note that TRCA's Offices are presently closed to visitors. The plan input and review
function continues during the Coronavirus pandemic. In order to reduce the potential of transmission, TRCA requests that
development planning and permit applications and materials be submitted digitally in PDF formatl. Paper submissions are
discouraged and may result in extended timeframes for review.

All digital submissions and documents can be submitted to the following e-mail addresses:
Enquiries/ applications within Peel Region municipalities — peelplan@frca.ca
Enquiries/ applications within York Region municipalities — yorkplan@trca.ca

We thank you for your cooperation as we respond to the current situation.

Lina Alhabash, MES (PI.)
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